
NOTICES 02/03/18 

1. FOODBANK - Please note the change - Tins of corned beef and 
mince/stew, cartons of long-life juice, small tins of ham 

2. ADVANCE NOTICE - March 18th - Visit of Alan Donaldson, General 
Director of Baptist Union of Scotland. We would like the whole 
fellowship to meet until 3pm at the Bowling Green clubhouse by the 
museum. Please bring a packed lunch with you. We'll speak more on 
this closer to the time.  

3. WEBSITE - Keep on accessing the website and give us your ideas on how 
to make it really work for you and everyone who visits the site. In the 
coming weeks, we'll be adding more information and hope to include the 
art and creative work from the Creativity Exhibition via a Power Point 
presentation. The pictures have no identifiers but if you DO NOT want 
your work displayed in any way on-line, please get back to me on that 
and remind me what your item was so I can delete it. 

4. Christmas Card donation to the Meeting Place - FINAL CHANCE -  thanks 
to those who have added to this already. For those still hoping to give 
something, please put your donation in an envelope in the collection bag. 
Thanks 

5. EASTER SERVICES - Look out for an advert in the Nairnshire which will 
have all the services in all the churches in Nairn noted. Philip will be 
speaking at the Holy Week service at the Free church on Monday 26th 
March - from 7.30pm and we will have our own usual Easter Service 
celebration on Sunday 1st April at 11am 

 


